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November 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
 
We will be holding a second-hand school uniform pop-up shop 
on Thursday, 9 November 2023 from 9:30 – 10.15am in the 
Small Hall where you can purchase uniform at a discounted rate.  
Please be aware that our shop is based solely on donations so 
we cannot guarantee that we will have the size you might 
require. Cash payments will be accepted at the pop-up shop, or 
we can arrange for you to pay via bank transfer.  
 
If you are unable to make this date, uniform will still be available 
to request from Mrs Catrambone. Please email 
catrambonej@goldington.beds.sch.uk with your requests, 
including size requirements, to find out what we have in stock.  
 
We are still gratefully receiving any donations of school 
uniform/PE kit that are clean and in good condition. Items can be 
dropped off at reception or brought to Student Services by your 
child.  
 
Kind regards  
 
School Office  
Goldington Academy 
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